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Triunfo Sanitation District Board of Directors 

Authorizes Customer Financial Assistance in the Wake of Woolsey Fire 
 

VENTURA, Calif., Nov. 19 – At a special meeting on Wednesday, November 14, the Triunfo 
Sanitation District Board of Directors authorized the District’s General Manager to provide financial 
relief to water and sewer service customers affected by the Woolsey Fire that burned in and around 
many sections of TSD’s service area. 
 
All customers of Oak Park Water Service (TSD’s water utility) will receive a credit on their 
November bills for the amount of water they used from November 8 through November 12. For TSD 
customers who lost their homes in the fire, the District will issue refund checks for sewer service 
from November 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019. Sewer service charges are collected through an 
assessment on property tax bills. 
 
TSD Board Chairman Janna Orkney stated, “The TSD Board members are devastated by the loss of 
life and the destruction caused by the Woolsey Fire. It is our hope that the actions we have taken will 
provide some measure of assistance to those who have suffered in our community.” 
 

# # # 
 
UAbout TSD 
Triunfo Sanitation District provides sewage collection services and wastewater treatment, 
supplies potable water, and treats and sells recycled water in the southeastern portion of 
Ventura County. The District covers approximately 50 square miles and serves a population in 
excess of 30,000. For additional information, visit www.triunfosanitation.com. 
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